
From: Robert Henry <robertdhe 

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 4:28 PM 

To: ATR-LT3-ASCAP-BMI-Decree-Review<ASCAP-BMI-Decree­
Review@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: It's time composers are paid for creating so many jobs!!! 

No more compulsory licensing!!! Why are composers and songwriters unable to control their own copyrights? 


